NRWG Report to ROS

October 13, 2011

The NERC Reliability Working Group (NRWG) met at the ERCOT Met Center on September 22nd, 2011.

At this time, there are no directives for NRWG from ROS or TAC.

During the meeting on September 22nd, the NRWG discussed the NERC Facility Ratings Alert, as well as recent FERC orders and actions, pertaining to the following issues and standards:
· PER-003-1

· PRC-023-1

· PRC-023-2

· TPL-002-0, R1.3.10 (interpretation)

The October 27th meeting of the NRWG will be moved to Monday, October 31st, to accommodate those members who will be attending the NERC Reliability Standards and Compliance Workshop, in Atlanta, GA (October 26-28). During the October 31st meeting, the following items are scheduled to be discussed:

· Transmission Relay Loadability issues (PRC-023)
· System Operations Training (PER standards)

· More discussion about registration in the ERCOT Interconnection, and the confusion it poses , when compared with NERC functional registrations

· Recent regulatory experiences, lessons learned, and actions  moving forward
